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May 10, 2019

Honorable Board of Supervisors
Attention: Chairman Bohn
825 Fifth Street, Suite 111
Eureka, CA 95501

Dear Chairman Bohn and Board Members:

Over 32 years ago. Supervisor Wesley Chesbro appointed me to be the Third District
representative to the Housing Authority Commission for the County of Humboldt. At the
time, I was a resident of the Fifth District, so his appointing me as his representative
meant a lot of me.

I am grateful that over these many years that several Board members reappointed me.
For 20 of those years, I also served as the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, so I very
much appreciated the Board's support of my service on the Commission.

I truly value the time that I have served as a Commissioner. The excellent staff at the
Housing Authority have made it easy for me to serve for almost 33 years.

I have chosen not to seek reappointment to the Commission when my term ends in
August 2019.

Thank you to all of you for giving me the privilege to be on the Commission. It has been
an honor!

Sincerely,

Lora Canzoneri

pc: Cheryl Churchill; Executive Director, Housing Authority




